
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 
 

 
Year 1: Dahl 

 
 

NEWSLETTER 

23rd June 2023 

 

Stars of the Week: 
 
 

 

R - Alice 
Year 1 – Bella 

Year 2 – William 
Year 3 – Leela 
Year 4 – Oliver 
Year 5 – Millie 
Year 6 – Bella 

Reminders 
 

Tues 27.06.23 
Sports Day:  
KS2 Parents / Carers 
to arrive at 9.15am. 
YR and KS1 Parents / 
Carers to arrive at 
1pm. 

 
Please ensure your 
child comes to school 
in PE kit wearing a t-
shirt of their house 
colour. Please also 
provide a water 
bottle, sunscreen and 
a hat. 

 
Yr6 Forest School 
(PM) 
Class teacher will 
update Yr6 parents 
via Class Dojo 
regarding Forest 
School / Sports Day 
clothing. 

 
Wed 28.06.23 
Yr3 Forest School: 
Please ensure your 
child wears suitable 
clothing for the 
weather including 
sunscreen and a hat. 
 

Friday 16.06.23 
No Celebration 
Assembly: Our main 

school hall is in use, 
so Celebration 
Assembly will resume 
w/c 3rd July. 

Attendance: 

Overall school attendance this week is 
88.5%.  

Congratulations to Year 5 Blake who are 
the attendance winners this week with 

98.4%. As this is above 98%, Blake 
Class will have an own clothes day 

week. Well done Blake Class! 

Safeguarding: 

If you are concerned about the safety 

or wellbeing of a child please contact 

the NSPCC on their helpline: 0808 

800 5000 

or email help@nspcc.org.uk  

If you believe that a child is in 

immediate danger call 999. Our 

school safeguarding leaders can be 

contacted by emailing 

stillman@templegroveacademy.com 

or telephoning 07835946414 / 

07943276854 

 

Message from the Senior Leadership Team 

Dear Parents / Carers 

We are sorry that Sports Day was postponed this week, but safety comes first and staff and 

pupils are very much looking forward to welcoming you this coming Tuesday 27th June. Please 

see the reminders section for details of PE kit and personal items needed on the day. 

This week has been a hive of activity including visitors from Lush and a storyteller for Year 2, 3 

and 4 pupils who were able to choose a book to take home and keep at the end of the morning. It 

has been fantastic to hear about some of the previous books which children have already enjoyed 

because of our partnership with The National Literacy Trust. We hope to run this project again 

next year and involve other year groups.  

The online safety poster this week relates to ‘Money Muling’ – a practice whereby young people 

are encouraged to use their bank accounts to move or accept money from unknown sources. 

We’ve also included some information about online safety over the summer. We hope you find 

these updates useful. 

Lastly, very hot weather is expected again next week so please ensure your child is sent to 

school with a sun hat, sunglasses, sunscreen and a refillable water bottle (not glass). 

Best wishes, The Senior Leadership Team 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 

For more information about our 
school, use our QR code to link to the 
website at any time. 

tel:08088005000
tel:08088005000
mailto:help@nspcc.org.uk
mailto:stillman@templegroveacademy.com


 
 
 
 
 

  



 
 
 
 
 
                    

Year 1: Dahl 
 

Year 1 are continuing to enjoy their learning, in particular book corner time! They 

were recently crowned the ‘winners’ of our Story Assembly ‘Battle of The Books!’ as 

the whole school enjoyed a story in their name - Roald Dahl’s Revolting Rhyme, 

Cinderella. To celebrate their win, Mrs Cardall will be awarding them a fresh new 

book for their book corner. Well done Year 1. 

  



 
 
 
 
 

Year 2: Anthony & Browne 

This week, Year 1 and Year 2 were very lucky to have a very special visitor.  Mrs. 

Magic Moyler helped us create the most amazing art outcomes all linked to our class 

text… ‘Looking Up’, by Nathan Bryon. We made fabulous ‘globes’ out of a range of 

recycled materials. This exercise allowed us to showcase our children’s creative 

talents. 

                                                                   
                     

                                                                                                  

  



 
 
 
 
 

Year 3: Walliams 

Year 3 enjoyed a great music and dance session with Mrs DeFrietas.  

The Year 3s also learned to make clockwise and anticlockwise turns from cardinal 

points, and to describe them using fractions.  

Jackson C has also used his knowledge of climate change and properties of gases 

to design this fantastic model hot air balloon. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 
 
 
 
 

Year 4: Snicket 

This week Year 4 enjoyed making donuts at Forest School! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  



 
 
 
 
 

Year 5: Blake 

It has been another busy week in year 5! We were lucky enough to have beautiful 

weather for forest school, so the children took full advantage of the hammock, mud 

kitchen and wooded area. We also carried out a fun science experiment to test how 

eyesight changes as we age!   

  



 
 
 
 
 

Year 6: Shakespeare 

As well as practising lines for the production and completing an in-depth, healthy 

living project (which will be coming home next week), Year 6 also enjoyed Music Day 

on Wednesday. They looked at and gathered data on soundtrack music. The most 

popular song was Mr. Blue Sky by Electric Light Orchestra. They were less 

impressed when they realised how it looks/sounds without a cute little Groot from 

Guardians of the Galaxy dancing along! They also explored the lyrics to Space 

Oddity and wrote postcards in the role of Major Tom. 

 

  



 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Over and Above Club this week: 
 

Jeffers: Rendon 
Dahl: Amelia 

Browne: Henry 
Walliams: Jackson C 

Snicket: Scarlett 
Blake: Riley 

Shakespeare: Molly 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Kindness certificate winners this week: 
 

Jeffers: Reggie 
Dahl: Haylen 

Browne: Charlotte 
Walliams: Emily 
Snicket: Sasha 
Blake: Hanna 

Shakespeare: Paige 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 

This week, here are children who demonstrated our School Value 
of… 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Reception Jeffers: Everly for being a considerate and helpful 
member of the class. 

 
Year 1 Dahl: Mya for consistently showing good manners and 

being respectful. 
 

Year 2 Browne: Lena for continuing to showcase good behaviour to 
peers and teachers. 

 
Year 3 Walliams: Zara helps her classmates stay neat and 

organised. 
 

Year 4 Snicket: Finley is polite and respectful to all staff. 
 

Year 5 Blake: Emily G for always being polite and considerate to 
others. 

 
Year 6 Shakespeare: Fallon for always speaking politely to adults 

and peers. 
 

  



 
 
 
 
 

Smoothie Bike Day! 

You will have received an email to let you know about an exciting end-of-term event 

we have arranged for all pupils. Everyone will have the chance to pedal a ‘smoothie 

bike’ and sample some delicious (and healthy!) smoothies. Please refer to the recent 

email sent to you about this as it contains some important information about allergies 

and notifying us if your child cannot take part for any reason.  

You can find out more by visiting: http://www.thesmoothiebikecompany.co.uk/  

We are able to provide this due to the kind generosity of 

Sarah’s Little Stars who are an Ofsted Outstanding 

Nursery, based on the grounds of Temple Grove (Greggs 

Wood Road side). Sarah’s Little Stars have provided a 

donation towards the event as a kind gesture of thanks to 

everyone in the Temple Grove Academy community for 

supporting and helping their business grow over the last 

year. If you would like to know more about Sarah’s Little Stars, please visit: 

https://www.sarahslittlestars.co.uk/  

http://www.thesmoothiebikecompany.co.uk/
https://www.sarahslittlestars.co.uk/


 
 
 
 
 

 



 
 
 
 
 

 



 
 
 
 
 

  



 
 
 
 
 

Sun Safety – advice for families & schools 
 

Please go to https://soltansunready.com/for-families for advice and guidance about 

sun safety. Pupils should attend school with a sun hat, sunglasses, sunscreen and a 

refillable water bottle. 

https://soltansunready.com/for-families


 
 
 
 
 

 


